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From: LBBIZ
To: Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB@CLB, 
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Subject: Fw: Letter of support: Broadlind Lounge DBA The Basement 149 Linden Avenue
Sent by: Ashley Wiegelman

----- Forwarded by LBBIZ on 07/16/2013 02:28 PM -----

geronimo <gpolaroid@mac.com>

07/16/2013 01:42 PM

To lbbiz@longbeach.gov 
cc  

Subject Letter of support: Broadlind Lounge 
DBA The Basement 149 Linden 
Avenue 

Dear City Council,

I would like to express my support of the Entertainment with Dancing permit for The Basement 
at 149 Linden Avenue.  I have been a homeowner/resident at the Lafayette Condominiums for 10 
years and I have seen the positive evolution of the business across the street. 

Although there have been issues in the past, I feel The Broadlind Lounge has been attentive to 
local residents' concerns of noise and security. As a Downtown resident I enjoy having 
entertainment, dining and shopping venues close to home. I have gone to the bar on occasion and 
have had pleasant experiences and see it as an asset to the vibrant East Village neighborhood.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Best,
Geronimo Quitoriano
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CORRESPONDENCE - Geronimo Quitoriano


